
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 Circular No.112/2022-23                                                                                             Date  : 06 Feb, 2023 

 
LOW ATTENDANCE OF PARENTS DURING PTM 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
This Circular is in reference to the Term II PTA Meeting held on 21 Jan, 2023 for the parents of students 
studying in Pre School and Pre Primary classes. It is indeed very disheartening to note that the average 
attendance of parents who attended the PTM is 75% for both the classes whereas the date of the PTM is 
clearly mentioned in the student almanac. The calendar of events and activities is provided to the parents 
for them to plan and make necessary arrangements at their end. 
 
PTMs are held in school to provide fruitful interactions between the teachers and parents to discuss the 
performance of students in academic, co-curricular and extra- curricular activities held during the period. 
The school firmly believes that effective communication and collaboration between parents at home and 
teachers in school is the key to ensure the academic success and holistic development of children.  
 
Keeping this in mind, it is MANDATORY for all the parents (both mother and father) to attend the PTMs 
held in school.  
 
 
 
                   Asha Prabhakar 
                  (Principal) 
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